
Pulpit Announcements 
Fourth Sunday of Easter 

May 8, 2022 
 
 

• Happy Mother's Day to all mothers and maternal figures. May God bless you 
for the love and selfless service you give to your families! 
 

• The charitable portion of our tithe this weekend will go to Catholic Charities. 
This is both a national and local effort to serve those in need. 
 

• The flowers in the sanctuary this weekend are in honor of Robert and Nancy 
Lombard's 40th Wedding Anniversary 
 

• Welcome to Father Patrick Resen! Father is a retired priest of the Diocese of 
Knoxville who will be celebrating our weekend Masses. Welcome, Father! 

 
• Father Kirby is away on a mission as a Papal Missionary of Mercy this week. 

As such, there will not be Confessions or daily Masses on Monday- Thursday, 
May 9-12. All other devotionals, Adoration time, and events will continue. If 
you have any questions, please consult the Parish Calendar. 
 

• Please note: Our parish May Procession and Parish Picnic will be held next 
Sunday, May 15. The May Procession will held before the 11:00 AM Mass. 
It will begin at Our Lady’s statue at the entrance of the parish campus. 
Everyone who is planning to participate in the procession is asked to come at 
10:45 AM. The Parish Picnic will start around 12:30 PM. We’ll have 
hamburgers, hot dogs, and more! Everything is free. All are welcome! 

 
 

 

https://gracewepray.org/calendar/

